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Sermon Notes 

December 1, 2019 

 

Prelude                  “Oh Come All Ye Faithful”            Genesis Bells 

    

Welcome                                                                        Pastor Robb  

 

Call To Worship                   Isaiah 7:14                       Pastor Robb     

 

Go Tell It On The Mountain 

 

Invocation                                                                        Chris Roth 

 

He Shall Reign Forevermore 

 

Advent of Hope         Tanner Fowler 

(Children ages 3-6 are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

 

Come, Thou Long Expected Jesus 

Jesus Name Above All Names 

 

Worship Through Giving  

 

Offertory                       “Joy To The World”              Debbie Marti 

 

Message in Song            Christmas Medley       Adoration & Praise 

       

Message          “God With Us - Hope”               Pastor Robb 

Isaiah 9:1-7 

(Page 683 in your Pew Bible) 

 

Response to Worship     When Hope Came Down                                                                                                          

                                  

Opportunities for Ministry and Service                          Chris Roth  

Closing Prayer   

Postlude                                                                                           

MINISTRY OF PRAYER 

CHURCH FAMILY              

John McDonald     David Banwart     Bert Phipps     Scott Divine                     

Althea VanDeMark     Eugene Stump     Donald Noll     Mae Cooper                                                                        
           

EXTENDED CHURCH FAMILY 

Eileen Ward, mother of Jolene LeeMasters 

Marty Collier, member of Grace Place      

 Justin Weis, friend of Linda Gardner 

Elnora Fast, grandmother of Jennifer Beem                                                                      

Elizabeth Banwart, cousin of David & Peggy Banwart 

Mabel Bryant, aunt of Chastity O’Neal 

Troy Onstott, grandson of Ed & Brenda Onstott 

Noah Mason, cousin of Belinda Shoff              

Dallas Beem, father of Darin Beem 

Fred Plain, brother of Sheila Stevens              

Renee Whitley, sister of Alan Ray  

Jessica Querry, sister-in-law of Kerri Beshore                             

            

MILITARY PERSONNEL 

Austin Potter - Marines, son of Dan & Tanya Potter 

Brandon Lipe - Chicago, Il. grandson of Noel & Lynn Grigery 

Joey Rossiter  - North Carolina, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Merissa Schmidt - Pentagon, granddaughter of Wanda Reno 

Landon McManis - Moody AFB, GA, grandson of Albert & Justine McManis                          

Mark Jones - Okinawa, Japan, son of Dwayne and Linda Jones 

Patrick Beetler - Camp LaJeune, NC, son of Sherry Stettler 

Capt. Cody Rossiter - Germany, grandson of Sue Hobson 

Nathan Davis-National Guard, husband of Sarah Davis 

  

MISSION OUTREACH 

Pastoral Staff      Lamar’s Unchurched      Building Committee                                      

 

Reminder Of  Inclement Weather Policy 
 

If the schools dismiss early because of  inclement weather, all         
evening meetings & after school activities will be cancelled. Sunday 
services & activities will be dismissed after the pastor has conferred 
with Ministerial staff & Deacon officers. If services are cancelled, we 
will call the local television stations and place the Information on 
Channel 3, Facebook, & our Website. 

Prelude 

Prayer 

Song                     

Message                “Zacharias and Elizabeth”         Pastor Robb 

Luke 1:5-25; 39-45 
(Page 1012 in your Pew Bible) 

  

Closing Prayer 

To Know Christ and To Make Him Known 



    Monday, December 9th 

    12:00 pm 

    Fellowship Hall 

THIS WEEK AT FBC 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 1 
   Advent of Hope 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service 
   4:30 pm Genesis Bells 
   6:00 pm Deacon’s Meeting 
   7:00 pm Evening Worship 
 

MONDAY, DECEMBER 2 
   6:30 pm Finance Committee Meeting 
 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 3 
   7:00 pm Church Council 
 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4 
   5:30 pm BLAST 
                 Praise Team 
   6:30 pm Sanctuary Choir 
   7:00 pm Collision Youth 
   7:15 pm Adoration & Praise 
    

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 8 
   Advent of Love 
   8:00 am Instrumental & Audio-Visual Rehearsal 
   9:00 am Sunday School 
 10:15 am Worship Service 
 12:00 pm Deacon & Wives Banquet 
   4:30 pm Genesis Bells 
   6:00 pm Business Meeting   
   7:00 pm Evening Worship    

MealsMealsMealsMeals----OnOnOnOn----WheelsWheelsWheelsWheels    

Tuesday, December 3rdTuesday, December 3rdTuesday, December 3rdTuesday, December 3rd    
    

Sue Hobson & Brenda Stewart  

Diane Moore & Saundra Moore 

Shirley Dingman & Kathy Koehn 

Tanya Potter & Linda Bronson 

Deacon/Wife Banquet 
Sunday, December 8th 

12:00 pm 

Volunteers for Next Week -  Dec. 8 

Kingdom Kids 
   Coordinator:   Lynn Ann Sandberg 
         Workers:   Saundra Moore & Belinda Shoff 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

                            Greeters 
        NE Door :  Darin & Jennifer Beem 
        NW Door:  Carol Hartline 
        SW Door:  Harold VanDeMark 
        SE Door :  Donald Noll 

 

Connection Center 
Althea VanDeMark 

 

Audio/Visual 

            Sound:   Damon Hall 
  Lights/Video:   James McMullen 

 
Children’s Church 

Julie Means 
 

 Deacon of the Month 
Bill Bowman & Tom Main 

Deacon’s Meeting 

Tonight 

6:00 PM 

Upcoming Meetings 
 

Monday, December 2nd 

Finance Committee @ 6:30 pm 

 

Tuesday, December 3rd 

Church Council @ 7:00 pm 

 

Sunday, December 8th 

Business Meeting @ 6:00 pm 

Our Deepest Sympathy To: 

Elwood Fisher in the loss of his wife,                   
Doris Fisher. 

Shoe Drive for Haiti Mission Trip 

We will be collecting shoes for our Mission Trip 
to Haiti in June. We will be collecting kids shoes. 
We are asking for athletic shoes and flip flops. 
There will be a tub in the Gathering Area and we 
will be collecting from now until June.  

Random Acts of Kindness                                              
Gift Wrapping @ Walmart 

Saturday, December 14th 

8:00 am - 11:00 am 

 

Once again we will be wrapping Christmas Gifts inside Walmart 
for anyone that would like us to. We are in need of Volunteers 
for one hour time slots. Sign up sheets are in the Gathering Area. 
Any donations of tissue paper, labels, bows & tape would be  
appreciated. If you have any questions please contact Sue Ann 
Noll. 

Annual Churchwide Christmas Dinner 

Wednesday, December 11th 

5:30 pm 

Sign up sheets are in the Gathering Area or you may call the 
Church Office. 

YAH OutingYAH OutingYAH OutingYAH Outing    

Friday, December 13th 

“Gould’s Annual Christmas Concert” 

Christ Community United Methodist Church 

We will leave at 4:30 pm 

Cost: Supper @ Cracker Barrel 

The concert is free, but a Love Offering will be taken up. 

Sign-up sheet is in the Gathering Area. 

Salvation Army Bell Ringers Needed 

If interested call Terry Cook at 214-0042 

PLEASE NOTE!!! 

There will be no Bible Study on 
Wednesday nights in December. 
They will resume on Wednesday, 

January 8th 

Community Youth Night 
Wednesday, December 11th 

7:00 pm - 8:30 pm 

@ Thiebaud 

You’re Invited 

Don Selvey will be receiving family & 
friends December 14, 2019 from 2 to 4 pm in 

the Fellowship Hall at the First Baptist 
Church to celebrate his 90th Birthday.            

Request no gifts. 

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!  THANK YOU! 

     Thank you to our church family for your participation in Operation  
Christmas Child shoeboxes, 308 shoeboxes were filled by individuals 
and during the Youth Packing Party.  Each child receives a shoebox will 
have an opportunity to hear about God and His love for them.  Please 
continue to pray for these children. 

     Thank you also for the volunteers that helped during Collection 
Week, as our church served as a drop-off sight.  There were 1338  
shoeboxes dropped off, packed into shipping cartons and delivered to 
Joplin to begin their journey to children all over the world. 


